MORTON-BARBER

LEARNING CENTER

Morton-Barber Covid-19 Reopening Procedures

Dear Student

Welcome back to Morton-Barber! Due to Covid-19, for the health and safety of our staff, faculty and students, the
following procedures will be implemented for our reopening, Friday, May 29%:

1. Temperatures will be checked by infra-red thermometers upon entry to the facility.
2. You will be asked to fill out a brief travel and medical questionnaire as you check in on Day 1.

3. To follow social distancing guidelines, chairs and tables have been separated 6 feet apart from each other. You will
not be able to move your seat or table for the remainder of the class duration. For multiple day classes, each night
your area will be sanitized for your safety.

4. Limited hand sanitizer will be provided throughout the day, and face masks are available upon request. You are
strongly encouraged to bring your own mask, hand sanitizer and any other PPE you feel you may need for your class.
Masks may be removed during the class at your discretion, but masks should be worn during breaks when in common -
areas. Social distancing should be maintained at all times outside the classroom. '

5. Common student areas such as restrooms, coffee and refreshment station, and front desk will be sanitized after
each break in preparation for the next break in class. The school will be thoroughly sanitized each night.

*

6. Bathroom occupancy will be a maximum of two persons at a time and door hbandlesr, stall doors and fixtures will be
sanitized throughout the day. .

Please consider the following before coming to class:

1. If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms, please stay at home and you will be added to a future class
roster:

-Fever or chills

-Dry cough

-Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
-Fatigue or muscle aches

-New loss of taste or smell

-Congestion or runny nose

2. Students with compromised immune systems, heart disease, asthma, respiratory illness, diabetes, or those over the
age of 65 are encouraged to stay home at this time. You will be added to a future roster or invited to a future virtual
class.

We are taking all measures to provide peace of mind and safety during this reopening transition. Thank you for your
patience as we navigate through these waters...together.

Be well and safe. See you soon!
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